
 

 

LEITH ACADEMY 

20 Academy Park 

Edinburgh EH6 8JQ 

 

Tel No.  0131 554 0606 

Fax No.  0131 555 2698 

e-mail:  admin@leith.edin.sch.uk 

 

Head Teacher:  Mr Mike Irving, BEd (Hons), MEd   

 

CHILDREN AND FAMILIES 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Following on from the straw poll for Easter Revision sessions we can proceed with our plans to run these for S4-6 
pupils Tuesday 2nd April – Friday 5th April and Monday 8th April.  Each session is 3 hours long (running 9am-12pm or 
1pm-4pm).  This is an opportunity for pupils studying for National 5, Higher or Advanced Higher qualifications to 
attend sessions focussed on revision in the run up to their final assessments next term. 
 
Based on the straw poll and the sessions staff have volunteered to offer, S4-6 pupils can sign-up for the sessions they 
would like to attend via the link emailed out to their school email addresses (and also found here 
https://forms.office.com/r/J68DJ1PqqD ).  They must sign-up by 5pm on Friday 22nd March so we can see which 
sessions are viable to run and get timetables and registers organised.  Please do not sign up on behalf of your child, 
but instead discuss this with them, as many have already signed up via their school email link. 
 
All sessions are free to attend, and pupils should bring their school bag with their usual equipment (ie fully charged 
school iPad, jotters, stationary, calculator, dictionary where appropriate).  They do not need to wear uniform to 
these sessions.  Pupils need to have registered to attend as there are limited spaces available.  It is essential that if 
they do sign-up, they attend the session so that the space is not wasted.  They must leave the school building once 
their session is over. 
 
Once the sign-up deadline has passed, I will collate the data and each pupil registered will receive an email to their 
school email account with the sessions they are registered to attend.  There may be some changes to what they have 
requested based on numbers to ensure everyone has an opportunity to attend.  They must only attend the sessions 
detailed in their individual email. 
 
Pupils were also advised: 
Please remember staff are volunteering their time in their holiday to put these sessions on to help support you in the 
run up to your assessments next term and we are very fortunate as not every school offers such sessions.  This is a 
great opportunity for you to get some help with your revision.  No new content will be taught during these sessions 
they are there to help you revise for your upcoming assessments. 
 
Please discuss this fantastic, free opportunity with your young person and encourage them to sign-up as 
appropriate. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Rachel Watson 
 
Depute Head Teacher 
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